
 

 
 
 
 

 

1st October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents of Class 2 Children, 
 
 
I am writing to let you know that Miss Orr has decided to begin her maternity 
leave slightly earlier than expected. She has been recommended by doctors to 
rest and prepare for the arrival of her twins and we fully support this decision. 
 
We have already written to you to tell you the maternity cover arrangements 
which will begin next week with Mrs Martin and Mrs Loose teaching the class. 
However, we will need to postpone the class 2 Parents’ Evening until later in 
the year to give the cover teachers time to get to know the class. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience to those who have already booked their 
parents’ evening. As I’m sure you can appreciate, it will be much better for the 
new teachers to meet with you once they can tell you how your children are 
progressing in school. 
 
I’m sure you will all join me in wishing Miss Orr a good rest and plenty of 
relaxation before the birth of her babies. We are all so excited to meet them 
when they arrive. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss Jo Sawyer 
Headteacher. 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy 


